
 

The Township of North Kawartha is a four-season destination that is located within the north 
eastern quadrant of Peterborough County and is easily accessible by Highway 28. North 
Kawartha is a vibrant and growing community with a variety of recreational, social, educational, 
and spiritual activities. It is a great place to live, work and play.  

To support our community, The Township is currently seeking qualified applicants for the 
following position (please clearly identify which position you are applying and include your 
resume information and cover letter): 

1) Chief Building Official / By-Law Enforcement Officer – Full-Time 

Applications can be sent by email to employment@northkawartha.ca or by mail to: 

Attn. Alana Solman, CAO 
Township of North Kawartha  
P.O. Box 550, 280 Burleigh Street 
Apsley, ON K0L 1A0 
 
The deadline for submission is August 21, 2022. 

For more information, please visit our website, www.northkawartha.ca under ‘Employment 
Opportunities.’  

While we appreciate all applications, we can only contact those individuals selected for and 
interview. 

We are committed to providing accommodation for persons with disabilities. Accommodation 
will be provided as part of our hiring process (if accommodation is required, we appreciate 
Applicants making this request in advance so we can support your needs). 

In accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, the 
information gathered will be used for the purpose of job selection. 
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